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Dear Families 

 

We were so hopeful of the Covid restrictions being lifted this week, but following the Prime Minister’s 

announcement on Monday, all education and school restrictions remain in place.  Rates are very 

much rising in schools and we remain so fortunate that we have not had to close a Bubble yet.  

Thank you so much for keeping to social distancing when on site and wearing facemasks unless 

you are exempt.  We continue with our routines in school of regular handwashing, windows open, 

lots of fresh air and keeping the children in our four Bubbles.  We do have great admiration for our 

children, who take all of this in their stride, and continue to work and play so hard. 

 

It’s been another fabulous sporting week.  Some children have been swimming at Truro Prep pool, 

Laura Beth School of Dance sessions have started again after a very long break and we have 

played two football matches against Threemilestone, one at home and one away. 

   

 
   

We have been very busy making plans and can now give you some dates for the remainder of this 

school year at the bottom of this newsletter.  Thank you for your patience and understanding that 

these are not always as we would usually do, but our priorities of giving the children the best 

education in the safest way possible remains our number one priority.  We will also let you know the 

class arrangements for next year soon. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from each class with 

everyone, and enjoy that wonderful family feeling.  Even though we still can’t see each other in 

real life, getting the whole school together in Teams helps us feel so connected. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Iris Milo 

Godrevy Rusty Tallulah 

Longships Maisie Iris 

Pendeen Cub Elsie 

Carne Harrison Lola 

Gwithian Louis Zach 

Lamorna Charlie Blake 

Class 5MB Lacey Gracie 

Class 5LW Jack Holly 

Class 6 Sam Jago 

 

 



T: 01209 890230 

E: hello@mounthawke.org W: www.mounthawke.org     

Mount Hawke Academy, Rodda’s Road, Mt Hawke, Truro, Cornwall TR4 8BA 

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

Aspire Sumdog Tournament 

What a competitive week it has been across Aspire in the Sumdog 

Tournament!  We are delighted that Mount Hawke Academy has 

won the Tournament, and extra congratulations to Lamorna Class for 

coming in first place out of all the classes in Aspire and 5LW for 

coming third!  Fab! 

 

Drop Off Zone 

Please help us to keep the traffic in the village flowing safely by using the Drop Off Zone correctly.  

Please say your goodbyes before you enter the Zone, make sure that your child/ren are ready to 

go, and as soon as they are safely out of the car, please leave the site carefully and without delay 

so that the next cars can move in.  Thank you. 

 

Minibus 

Our new minibus was delivered earlier in the week and has already 

been put to good use! 

 

Sports Days 

We will hold our Sports Days on the following days, weather 

permitting, but following current guidance, we will not be able to 

have families onsite to cheer the children on. 

Monday 5th July – Years 3 & 4 

Tuesday 6th July – Years 5 & 6 

Wednesday 7th July – Years 1 & 2 

Thursday 8th July – Reception 

On your child’s day, please send them in in their PE kit and with a drinks bottle, a hat and sun 

cream in a named bottle. 

  

Other Dates 

Wednesday 30th June – Year 6 to Richard Lander Transition Day 

Monday 12th July – children’s reports sent home 

Thursday 22nd July – last day of term and Leavers’ Assembly for Year Six – more arrangements for 

this nearer the time 

 

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below: 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is 

usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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